Christianson, Eric

From: Annette Shesman [annettelillian29@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 7:54 AM

To: Clerk

Subject: ALRC, file #44846, 4217 W. Beltline”

Attachments: 15025616_10209963291814971_6591447216726885416_0.jpg
Categories: Eric

To whom it may concern, regarding the license of the liquor store,

This is a photo of our two yr old, who could this bottle of liquor in our yard. This isn't the first time we've had
litter from the liquor store in our yard....we pick up bottles daily. I'm just glad she didn't pick up one that was
broken. I'm afraid for my children and sad that this is the neighborhood we live in. Please consider this photo
when decided to or not to reissue a liquor license to the new owner.

Thanks for your time,
Annette Shesman




